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Horton Building Goes Green 
It’s official!  The Horton Building received the distinction of 
becoming only the second building in Ohio under stringent U.S. 
Green Building Council guidelines for core and shell buildings to 
attain LEED® Certification.  The Port Authority Board received 
official word on the designation at yesterday’s Board of Directors 
meeting.  The milestone makes the building the first new, 
commercial office building in Central Licking County to receive this 
eco-friendly designation. 

GO TO:   http://hnlcpa.com/news/rel20120410.htm  

Think Clean Room, Think Heath 
With five clean room tours in the past month, the message is 
starting to get out.  The Port Authority wants developers and real 
estate brokers to think of the Aerospace Center when they think 
clean room.   

GO TO:   http://coatc.com/HortonBuilding  

Boeing’s Navy ESG Ribbon Cutting Set 
Look for more news in coming weeks regarding a formal ribbon 
cutting ceremony for Navy ESG work brought by Boeing to the 
Central Ohio Aerospace and Technology Center.  This news has 
been four years in the making. 

GO TO:   http://coatc.com/navy  

 


